
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

City of St. George will hold a public hearing on the 2024 Proposed Budget on Tuesday, August 13, 
2024, at 3:30 p.m. at the City Hall, 14100 Airline Highway, Baton Rouge, LA 70817. The 2024 Proposed 
Budget will be available for inspection on Saturday, August 3, 2024, at City Hall, 14100 Airline Highway, 
Baton Rouge, LA  70817 and at www.stgeorgelouisiana.com. City of St. George will consider adoption of 
the 2024 Proposed Budget on August 13, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall.  
 
 
 

Please publish on Saturday, August 3, 2024 

http://www.stgeorgelouisiana.com/

